
I urge the committee to stop the passage of both SB 432, which would remove large amounts of eastern 
Oregon land from the protection of our critical land-use laws, and SB 644 which would allow strip mining 
on these lands and forever destroy them for our children and grand children.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
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